
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
December 10, 2021 

To:  Santaquin City Mayor and City Council 

From:  Norm Beagley, MPA, P.E. Assistant City Manager      

RE:   Water Rights Work by Hansen, Allen, and Luce, Inc.    

 

Mayor and Council Members, 

 

As part of their work to evaluate Santaquin City Water Rights and prepare our 40-year water 

rights plan, Hansen, Allen, & Luce (HAL) has identified multiple corrections, changes, updates, 

etc. needed to fully bring our water rights current with City needs and uses and to meet State of 

Utah Engineer’s reporting, updating, etc. requirements.   

 

This needed water rights work includes correcting City water right use locations, correcting 

presumed clerical errors/data entry errors, add/change points of diversions, research unknown 

status of approved change application for shares in Utah Lake Distributing Co, and to correct 

miscellaneous other minor errors, omissions, or needed information on the City’s water rights.   

 

Two of our City well source protection plans also need to be updated, per the current state 

mandated update schedule.  These source protection plans are for the Summit Ridge Well and the 

Cemetery Well.  Source protection plans are required to be updated every 5 – 8 years, depending 

on the type of source (i.e. wells or springs).   

 

Funding for the professional services work discussed herein is contemplated in the FY2021-2022 

Budget Amendment 1 that is for your consideration on December 14, 2021.  

 

 

 

If you have any questions or would like further information on HAL’s water right evaluation, or 

their proposal, I would be happy to discuss these with you further. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommended Motion:  Motion to award professional services for water rights work to Hansen, 

Allen, & Luce, Inc. for City water right updates, changes, etc. in a not to exceed amount of 

$32,878.00. 


